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PTFA Meeting



Date:  Thursday 9th June
Time: 5.30pm
Location: Pewsey Vale School



We would love to welcome some parents, carers, staff and community joining us at our next PTFA meeting to
be held at school at 5.30pm on Thursday 9th June. We will be discussing our plans to support the school at
it’s Celebration Evening on 14th July, so come along and find out about our planning. It would be really great
to meet you!  

At the next PTFA Annual General Meeting (to be held in October), the current committee of the PTFA will be
stepping down from their committee roles after several years of involvement. PLEASE consider whether you
could help out in some way, meet some like-minded supportive parents, or get a group of friends together to
take on the committee roles together. It can be great fun and current committee members can be available
to help you get started, so you won’t be alone! If you’re even a little bit interested, do try to come to our
meeting and we can tell you a bit more. If you can’t make it come to find us at the Celebration Evening.
Without a minimum committee in October there will be no PTFA at Pewsey Vale School.



BAG 2 SCHOOL

Date: Friday 8th July

We will be holding a collection of clothes and other items for Bag 2 School on Friday 8th July, so please start
collecting your items for us now.  Last time we raised an impressive £126.00 - can we beat that this time?  We
are paid by weight so the more bags we get the more we raise. Items to donate include clothing, shoes, bags
and belts, bedding (not duvets or pillows), curtains, towels, cuddly toys.  For the full list of what can and can't
be donated visit the Bag 2 School website. 




Easyfundraising Simply register at

www.easyfundraising.org.uk, select

‘Pewsey Vale School’ as your cause, set

your donation reminder and when you

shop online you will be prompted to

retailers that donate via
Easyfundraising.


Amazon Smile



To register visit
https://smile.amazon.co.uk

 and search for ‘Pewsey Vale School’
to then select ‘Pewsey Vale School

Parents Teachers and Friends
Association’ as your chosen charity




Follow us on Twitter

@PvsPtfa




Check out our Facebook page at

www.facebook.com/PewseyValeSchPTFA/




DATES FOR YOUR DIARY



Wednesday 6th July: Transition Evening for Year 6 students joining Pewsey Vale in September
If you have a child currently in Year 6 who will be starting in Year 7 at Pewsey Vale in September there will be an
opportunity to meet PTFA members at the Transition Evening.  Or if you already have a child attending Pewsey
Vale School and would like to help out with the PTFA serving refreshments and talking to families please get in
touch with the school office.



Thursday 14th July: Celebration Evening
This is set to be a great family evening showcasing the achievements of students across all years and
disciplines, with entertainment provided by students and staff throughout.  The PTFA will be running a bar to
raise some extra funds for the school, and add to everyone's enjoyment.  If you would like to offer to help the
PTFA for the evening please get in touch with the school office.

https://bag2school.com/what-we-collect
http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/
https://smile.amazon.co.uk/
http://www.facebook.com/PewseyValeSchPTFA/

